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VILLAGE CENTRE COMMITTEE : THE BlG ONE: SPECIAL SPECIAL !!!
Reminder about Super Prize Bingo Night: This starts at 7:30
on TUESDAY 24th MAY: It's at the Village Centre and all
proceeds are for Centre Funds. There are many great prizes
to be won, all kindly donated by friends of the Centre,
local organisations etc. If anyone wishes to donate a prize,
please contact Lillian Roberts Mold 759926 or Dilys Davies
Mold 757225. There will also be a raffle and refreshments.

GWERNYMYNYDD P.T.A. would like to thank everyone who took
part in and supported the Football Tournement on Sunday

May &th.

the day was a great success with an exciting final match.
The Rainbow Warriors beating Jonathans Jokers 1-0, in a
close game.

A special thanks got to our referee for the day Robert Jelly
and to all local businesses who advertised in the programme
we are very grateful for your support,

This year the School Carnival wjill be held on Saturday 9th
July. so please make a date in your diaries, it promises to
be an action packed day.

DRUG AWARNESS Everyone is welcome to the Drug Awareness
Evening in the Junior School on the 7th June at 7:30 for
more information phone Chris Griffiths Mold 759347

FASHION SHOW to be held in the Village Community Centre on
Monday 20th June at 7:30 — £1 including refreshments.
Preceeds to the Village Community Centre

SENIOR CITIZENS This years coach trip for the Senior
Citizens will be on Thursday 30th June to Harrogate. The
coach will leave from the Village Centre on the main road at
9am stopping for coffee on the way. We have left it to you
to make your own arrangements for food. Names to be in by
16th June please ring Mrs D. Davies 757225 Miss L Roberts
759926

ROYAL NATIONAL LIFERBOAT INSTITUTION The record total of
£132. 08 was raised from the house to house collection last
month. Very many thanks to all those who gave s0 generously.

GWERNYMYNYDD COMMUNITY COUNCIL now meets on the last
Thursday of the month and not the first. Meetings are held
at the school and starts at 7:15pm. Members of the public
are welcome to attend.



